In the Know at Greater Mt. Zion A.M.E. Church

Week ending Sunday, April 17, 2021.

Please review the following announcements for your edification: As Christians we want to be aware, with information of our local church and in service to spreading the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

- Joint Steward & Trustee Board Meeting: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 at 8pm, via Zoom. The Zoom information will be sent via e-mail.
- If you would like help learning how to get online to stream Church Service or operate your mobile telephone, please contact Sister Angela at 313.433.7252
- Mid-Day Bible Study is every Thursday, 11:30am-1:00 pm. Join with your electronic device. Https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/504028125. You may also dial in using your phone. 19*72) 240-3311, Access Code: 1 (571) 317-3122. Hosted by: Rev. Keturah Pittman
- Mens Prayer Line is Monday-Friday at 6am. 1-302-202-1110, Access Code: 356251
- Women's Prayer Line. Monday-Wednesday & Friday. Call: 712-770-3662, Access Code: 375083#
- Bible Discovery Hour is Every Sunday 9am-9:50am, Call in to Number: 978-990-5076, Access Code: 7777943. Hosted by Rhonda Ryan
- The Progressive Women's Class number is: 712-770-3662, Access Code: 375083#, Hosted by Rosalind Macon and /or Monique Brown.
- Men's Class, Call in number: 302-202-1110, Access Code: 356251

The Zion Trumpet is published the very first Sunday of each Month. It is full of information and a necessary read. Make sure you get yours.

- Please pray for our sick and shut in. See the list below:
- Sister Mae Bannister, Brother Johnny Dallas, Sister Lizzie Donald, Sister Darlene Dudley, Mrs. Lynn Jackson –Davis, Herbert & Kay Keys, Brother P.L. Keys, Sister Daisy Powell, Ms. Jasmine Walker, Rev. Ira Whitson, Mrs. Stephanie Cummings, Brother John Davis, Sister Ethel Eva, Sister Jessie Gamble, Brother Eugene "Geno" Harrell, Sister Valerie Griffin, Rev. Edward Jones, Brother Quentin Keys, and Sister Dorothy Walker.

- Please notify the church of any news of births, deaths, marriages, hospitalizations, or civic activities.
- Be encouraged and of good cheer...God & Greater Mt. Zion Loves You.
- A paper shredding event will be held at the Church in May 2021. Please call the church at: 727-894-1393 and let them know how many boxes or bags of papers you will bring to the shred event.
- HAVE YOU GOT YOUR COVID 19 VACCINE? Make sure you do.
- Remember to wash your hands for at least 21 seconds with soap & water Frequently, try singing the original version of happy birthday twice, wear a mask, and physically distance yourself from others by at least 6 feet.
- Please update your contact information with the church. There is an update form on the Church Website, or You may print your name, street address, zip code, and e-mail address on a blank piece of paper and drop off to the church. Place in the outside mailbox on the Church office side of the building or mail it to 1045 16th St. South, Saint Petersburg, FL 33705. Whichever way you choose, please update as soon as possible.
- The Wellness Committee submits articles about various health concerns monthly in the "Trumpet", make sure you take a good glance at these articles. Information is key to transformation that may save our lives. April's Feature Article is titled: "The Pandemic-It is Not Over!"